
Good afternoon,  
 
I heard something today about a bill being passed where residential 
appraisers would review and make judgment against commercial work 
performed by state certified general appraisers.  To me this sounds like 
a bad idea.  Why would you not have someone with the proper 
qualification take on that job? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyle Bamford 
State Certified General Appraiser 
Bamford Appraisal Group 
(541) 499-0923 
 


